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MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD - JULY 2025 

 

Clubhouse Roof Replacement 

We’re pleased to report that the new roof installation went extremely smoothly! Evans Roofing did a 
fantastic job, completing the project ahead of schedule with only minimal disruption to pool access. 

This was not an optional project—CWL’s insurance provider required a signed contract for roof replacement 
in order to maintain coverage. Upon removal of the old roof, several areas of water damage were discovered 
and professionally remediated before installing new plywood and a durable metal roofing system. 

As part of the process, the deteriorated dormer was removed, giving the building a sleeker, more modern   
appearance. The next phase includes gathering quotes for gutters and exterior paint. A proposed community 
color palette will be presented soon. 

Storm Response & Maintenance Updates 

During recent rainstorms, the Property Management Office experienced water intrusion.  

Thanks to Christina’s quick action, the flooding was contained and no electrical equipment was damaged.  

The flooring was removed to allow for proper drying and will be replaced. 

In the Blue Room, mold remediation is underway due to leaks from the old roof. 

The Surge Protection Committee has accelerated its research and planning in response to electrical damage 
from recent storms. Corrective actions will be communicated and implemented as soon as they are 
determined. 

Entertainment Committee (EC) 

With many new faces in our community, we’d like to discuss the Entertainment Committee (EC) and its role 
at CWL. 

The committee includes JoAnn Orlando, Pat Gorski, and Mary Bowers, with the help of many wonderful     
volunteers. This independent, not-for-profit group organizes fun and engaging events for CWL residents and 
their guests. 

 No membership fees – residents pay only for events they choose to attend. 

 Not funded by CWL – event proceeds go toward food, talent, supplies (i.e. paper goods, tableware, 
cleaning supplies, etc.) 

Regular monthly events include Game Night, Pizza Night, and at least one additional special activity. Details 
are posted in the Lobby, the CWL Newsletter, and sent via email reminders. 

 

We hope to see you at an upcoming event! 
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New Installation Notice 
Installations for TiVo IP and Video services are scheduled to run 

from August 4th through October 1st, 2025.  
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Ladies Club Meetings & Bingo will remain on vacation until further notice. 

Please watch for updates in upcoming newsletters  

and on Channel 1075 for the return date. 

For more information or if you would like to join the Ladies Club,  

please contact: Sandy Steinberg 

 Email: shs54@juno.com 
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BE COURTEOUS  

 DO NOT BLOCK 
 SIDEWALKS WITH 
YOUR VEHICLES 
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Honoring One of Our Very Own CWL Member & Holocaust Survivor Helen Daniel 

On Her 100th Birthday – August 6th  

With hearts full of gratitude and love, we proudly celebrate Helen Daniel, a remarkable woman of 
strength, and resilience.  As she turns 100 years old, we honor her extraordinary life as a                     
Holocaust survivor and a beacon of hope and courage. 

Helen, your journey has touched countless lives and continues to inspire us all. May this centennial     
milestone be filled with joy, reflection, and the love of those whose lives you’ve brightened. 

With love, 

Your Coco Wood Lakes Association  
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UPCOMING SPECIAL EVENTS – SAVE THE DATE !! 

  

Friday, October 31st Halloween Masquerade Party 
Monday, November 10th Celebrate CWL Veterans 
Sunday, November 23rd Friends giving & Football 

Saturday, December 6th Holiday White Elephant Gift Exchange 
Thursday, January 1st New Years Day Brunch & Football 

Saturday, January 24th CWL Community Yard Sale 
Sunday, February 8th Super Bowl Party 
Saturday, April 11th *Something Rotten*   

At Delray Beach Play House 
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Promote Your Business in the CWL Newsletter! 

Are you doing business in Palm Beach County! 

Reach a supportive and engaged community by advertising in our CWL Newsletter! 

A fantastic way to connect with Coco Wood Lakes members and grow your business. 

Annual Rates: 
 Business Card Size – $100 

 Quarter Page – $185 

Half Page – $500 

 Full Page – $700 

Try our 3-month minimum options: 

 Business Card Size – $50 

 Quarter Page – $75 

 Half Page – $150 

 Full Page – $200 

Let our community know what you do and support one another while you’re at it! 

To reserve your ad space, contact Christina Hurst Property Manager  

Email: newsletter@cocowoodlakes.com 

 

 

 

 

Page 11  Advertisements  

Coco Wood Lakes does not endorse advertisers. 



            
 


